
Dear [[family_first]], 
  
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
All Village Home Classes and Activities are suspended as of Thursday, March 12 
until otherwise notified.  
  
Given the recent news regarding the status of COVID-19 we have made the difficult 
decision to start Spring Break early this year out of an abundance of caution and care 
for our community of families, learners, and faculty/staff. 
  
Starting Thursday, March 12, we are suspending all Village Home classes and 
activities, including Day Program, until notified otherwise.  We are canceling the VH 
community OMSI Field Trip to BodyWorlds on Thursday, March 19th as well.  
  
Your Board of Directors will be working closely with staff over the next few days to 
determine the next steps in terms of the spring schedule of classes and activities. At 
this time, registration for Spring Term will open on Monday, March 16 at 12 noon, 
and we encourage you to signup (add/drop) as you normally would. Should we have 
to alter our schedule for the Spring Term to keep everyone as safe as possible, your 
spring tuition will be adjusted accordingly. 
  
We appreciate our community supporting one another, and all that you do to keep 
Village Home thriving. 
  
Warmest Regards, 
Lori Walker 
Executive Director 
Loriann Schmidt 
Salem Director 
Whitney Johnson 
Portland Manager 
  
  
cc. VH Board of Directors and VH Faculty/Staff  
	


